
From: megkearney@myfairpoint.net [mailto:megkearney@myfairpoint.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 2:10 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Docket # 2015-08: pipleline project, southern NH 
 
Dear Ms. Moore: 
 
As a resident of New Ipswich, NH, I am writing to you to express my deep concern over the gas pipeline 
which Kinder Morgan has proposed to construct through several towns in the heart of the Monadnock 
Region. Because you serve on the Site Evaluation Committee, I am hoping you will represent my family 
and my neighbors who fear losing property values, use of recreational areas (including the beloved 
Windblown XC ski area and nearby hiking trails), and a sense of safety if this pipeline goes through.  
 
The Kinder Morgan pipleline is not going to benefit the residents of New Hamsphire, and whatever 
energy it proposes to bring could be offset by conservation and alternative fuels. Please help put a stop 
to this really bad idea.  
 
thank you, 
 
Meg Kearney 
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